
  

Week 8, term 4               Principal: Liss Routley  
 

 

 

 

 Narrandera East Infants School 
 

  Excellence in Early Learning  
 

December 1st 2020 
 

Week 8   
———————————————–———— 
 

30/11/20 Presentation Day 
 
04/12/20 Library 
  Scripture (Last one for 2020) 
  Stadium  
 
  No fruit & vegie day 
 

 
 

 

Week 9   
 ———————————————–———— 
 

11/12/20 Library 
    
   
  No fruit & vegie day 
 
   

 
Week 10 
___________________________________ 

 
14/12/20 Pool Party whole school 
 
16/12/20 Class Parties 
  Last day of school for   
  students 
 

 
Have a Merry Christmas & 

happy New Year 
 

Newsletter 

 
School Contact Details: 

 47- 57 Elizabeth Street Narrandera NSW 2700 

 T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756      

 E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au    

 W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

Congratulations to  

Dux of Narrandera East 

for 2020 

Oliver Brewer 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 



Hello All 

What a fabulous day we had yesterday celebrating all student 
achievements for 2020. I appreciate all the families who took 
the time to attend and support your child. It was so lovely to 
have everyone back in the school, albeit brief, but there are 
certainly some advantages of being a small school. The way 
we structured the day relied heavily on family and friends 
following procedure and I appreciate everyone complying with 
our instructions. Congratulations to all award recipients, I was 
so proud of them all. Every student received some form of 
recognition yesterday, and it is always difficult to decide on 
award recipients. I thank the teachers for all their hard work 
with assessments, point scoring, Go for Gold award tallying, 
sports award tallying etc. It was also very fitting to have our 
former Principal Mrs Karen Babbs in attendance, her first visit 
since last year, with many families given the opportunity for a 
quick chat and catch up, thanks Mrs Babbs. Our song ‘On 
Wiradjuri Land’ was performed and very well received by the 
audience with many positive comments afterwards. And 
congratulations to the Beaumont family for winning the P&C 
raffle prize of a new iPad! Presentation Day photos will be in 
next week’s newsletter. 

School Photos have not arrived as yet. Because of COVID 
the School Photographer was not able to go into a large 
number of schools in terms 2 and 3, therefore, they are 
inundated now. Hopefully photos will be back in the next week 
or two.  We will let you know when they can be collected or if 
they have not arrived by the end of term we will post them. 

The P&C Christmas dinner was also held Monday evening 
with a lovely meal at the Charles Sturt Hotel, a great way to 
cap off the year, thank you to Cassie, Carmen and Brodie for 
all your hard work on the executive, and also to everyone else 
who has contributed in any way to fundraising throughout the 
year. In a year where we weren’t able to hold our fete, we 
have managed to raise an extraordinary amount of money.  

Well done to everyone! 

Have a great week everyone 
Liss Routley - Principal 

  

Week 8,  term 4             

Principal’s news           
 

Kindergarten 
Haylie Pearson 

Creating an Aboriginal Dreamtime story 
Skylah Cottom 

Improved story writing 
Cheyenne Minnick 

Improvement in sounding out words 
 

Year  1 
Lylah Borg 

Lovely manners and being a  
kind and caring classmate 

Chayse Hands 
Working well during group times 

Liam Newitt 
Self regulating his behaviour in class 

Cheyenne Osmond 
Improved contributions and  

concentration during group discussions 
 

Year  2 
Luca Mill 

Always acting responsibly in class 
Isaiah Cottom 

A fantastic effort to improve his reading 
Chase Makeham 

Lovely manners and behaviour 
 

Science awards 
Kinder - Callie Whillans  

Increased confidence when sharing 
Year 1 - Liam Newitt 

Exploring the properties of goop 
Year 2 - Luc Appleby 

Acting on feedback positively 
 

Art/Craft awards 
Kinder - Billy Jess  

An awesome Christmas tree 
Year 1 - Talen Collins 

Working with me to complete his collage 
Year 2 - Dean Quince 

An amazing job completing his collage 
 

Technology awards 
Kinder - Ciara-Lee Charles  

Trying hard in computers 
Year 1 - Hunter Park  

Working well in computers 
Year 2 - Chase Makeham 

Good improvement 
 

History/Geography awards 
Kinder - Nash Light  

Always giving his best 
Year 1 - Harry Davies  

A super effort in today's learning 
Year 2 - Rubie Cottom 

Fantastic writing about celebrations 

      Awards for week 7, term 4 



 

Week  8, term 4          

 

Happy Birthday  
to 

Billy Jess who turns 6 on the 6th 

  

Remember 

No Hat - No Play 

  Awards for week 7, term 4   

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Name:  ___________________________                           Year: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

 Orders to be returned with correct money by  Wednesday 2nd December 

Sushi  $4.00 Japanese Beef Curry & Rice   $4.50 

Thursday 

3rd December 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Japanese Beef Curry 

& Rice 

  

TOTAL  $ 

Principal’s award 
Billy Jess, Zoe Lawrence, Anneliese Hutchison 

&  
Cheyenne Minnick 

Readers of the Week 
Callie Whillans, Anneliese Hutchison  

&  
Oliver Brewer 



 

Week  8, term 4                            Advent Pageant   

 

‘Got it’ Forms  

need to be returned  by  

this Friday, 4th December 

 

All Presentation photos have been 

uploaded to the school’s website so 

please have a look. 


